
Monroe County Traffic
Safety Board

Who We Are
The Traffic Safety Board is the bridge between
local traffic safety professionals as grantees and
the Governor's Traffic Safety Committee. Our
members include fire professionals, law
enforcement, public safety, insurance providers,
medical professionals, motorcycle enthusiasts,
bicycle enthusiasts, emergency medical service
providers, DOT and more!

For grant questions, contact Monroe County Traffic
Safety Board at 585-753-3018 or

trafficsafety@monroecounty.gov

GTSC Process
Our team will happily work to ensure you have
your questions answered and help guide you
through your GTSC grant applications. We make
recommendations for changes and approve
grants before submission to GTSC through a
question and answer session.

Board Meetings
The members of our Traffic Safety Board are
passionate about ensuring our roads are safe. We
meet bimonthly to discuss relevant topics, bring in
guest speakers committed to our cause and review
data as a best practice to keep our community
safe! We always welcome stakeholder input.


